Lee, Chris

From: Dimitrijevic, Marina

Sent: Wednesday, May 24, 2023 5:26 AM

To:Lee, Chris; Norfolk, TeaSubject:Fwd: File # 230164

You may use our Click for Action online system to report city service requests: https://iframe.publicstuff.com/#?client_id=1000167

Sign up for my Aldermanic District 14 monthly e-newsletter and other updates at https://city.milwaukee.gov/enotify



Marina Dimitrijevic

Alderwoman | 14th District

Chairwoman, Finance and Personnel Committee Hablo Español She/Her/Hers/Ella

p: (414) 286-3769

e: marina@milwaukee.gov 200 E Wells Street, Room 205

From: Totoraitis, Mike <MTOTORA@milwaukee.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, May 23, 2023 9:05:09 PM

To: Dimitrijevic, Marina <Marina@milwaukee.gov>; Spiker, Scott <Scott.Spiker@milwaukee.gov>; Coggs, Milele <mcoggs@milwaukee.gov>; Murphy, Michael (Alderman) <mmurph@milwaukee.gov>; Chambers, Mark <Mark.Chambers@milwaukee.gov>

Cc: Cole, Preston crcole@milwaukee.gov>; DeSiato, Nick <ndesiato@milwaukee.gov>; Hamilton, Ashanti

<Ashanti.Hamilton2@milwaukee.gov>

Subject: File # 230164

Chair Dimitrijevic and esteemed members of the committee,

The Milwaukee Health Department's priority is always to the health, wellness, and safety of the Milwaukee community. Our work and commitments are guided by those principals. The Mayor's decision to move the Office of Violence Prevention to the Department of Administration will provide additional grant and procurement support. This support will expand on the work of Director Hamilton's vision for OVP. MHD is committed to working with Preston and Ashanti to ensure that the transition ensures continued growth of OVP and safety of all Milwaukeeans.

Unfortunately, I had previously committed to attending the Wisconsin Public Health Association Annual Conference in Madison. As such, I will not be available for the file on the potential move of OVP. I can make myself available in the coming weeks to discuss further if needed.

Respectfully,

Mike Totoraitis, PhD Commissioner of Health Pronouns: he/him/his

City of Milwaukee Health Department | Zeidler Municipal Building

841 N Broadway | Milwaukee, WI 53202 | o: (414) 286-2910 | m: (414) 758-0025

mtotora@milwaukee.gov | www.milwaukee.gov/health | Facebook | Twitter | Instagram



NOTICE: This e-mail and any attachments may contain confidential information. Use and further disclosure of the information by the recipient must be consistent with applicable laws, regulations, and agreements. If you received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender; delete the e-mail; and do not use, disclose, or store the information it contains. This communication and any attachment(s) may include information that is protected from disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act, 5 U.S.C. § 552, or excepted from disclosure under the Wisconsin Public Records Law, Wis. Stat. §§ 19.31-19.39.